
                                 
 

 

YEARBOOK ADS & DEDICATIONS 

Order forms for yearbook ads and dedication pages are attached.  If you would like to place an ad or 

dedication, please fill out the form and return it by April 12.  Pictures may be emailed to 

ngcayearbook@gmail.com.   

 

PARENTS & VISITORS 

If you are visiting your child’s classroom at any point during the day, please stop by the office and check 

in first.  If you proceed to your child’s classroom and the door is closed, please knock and be 

acknowledged before entering so it does not disrupt the classroom.  Thank you.   

 

2019-2020 ACADEMIC YEAR 

If you have made a decision regarding whether or not your child is returning to NGCA next school year 

and have not notified the office, please do so.  It is important that we have the most current and accurate 

information as we begin planning and ordering textbooks.  Thank you! 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TESTING ~ APRIL 8-12 

Please do not schedule appointments during Achievement Testing week.  These tests are very difficult to 

make up.   

 

SPRING BREAK ~ APRIL 15-19 

Extended Care will not be available over Spring Break. 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER   

So far, we have collected approximately $2,100 (before expenses) for the Spaghetti Dinner.  There is 

still quite a bit of ticket money out.  If you have not paid for your tickets, payment is due immediately.   

 

 
 

UPCOMING DATES 

                               

Today – Report Cards      

Apr 8—Chick-Fil-A Night 

April 8-12 – Achievement Testing  

Apr 15-19 – Spring Break 

May 13 – Chick-Fil-A Night     

May 28 – May Fun Day @ VMC     
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